
 

       

17th April 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We hope that you have had a lovely Easter and that you are all excited to 
be back in school for the final term of this academic year! We’re all very 
excited for the coming term with lots of fantastic topics planned, Arts Week, 
Sports Day, the King’s Coronation celebrations and lots more to look 
forward to.  

We’ve got some exciting topics planned for this term including “On the 
Farm”, “Under the Sea” and “Superheroes”. Further information can be 
found on the A3 topic overview provided separately. 

We hope to take the children on a visit to The Blue Planet Aquarium to aid 
their learning on our topic “Under the Sea”. More information will follow on 
this. 

Please make sure that all of your child’s clothing and belongings are clearly 
named. Children can bring a bottle of water to school each day (reusable 
please) and come to school ready in their PE kit on Wednesdays and Forest 
School clothing on Tuesdays.  

Homework, reading books and spellings will be sent home each week. Please 
try to ensure that you listen to your child read at least 4 or 5 times a week. 
We’re so impressed with the level of engagement with reading at home this 
year and it really has made such a huge difference to the children’s progress 
so a big thank you to you all for supporting your children at home. 

The children’s written school reports will be sent home towards the end of 
term. In the meantime, if there is anything that you would like to discuss, 
please make an appointment to speak to one of us or send us an email. 
Please also keep an eye on your child’s learning journey on Tapestry for 
updates on how your child is getting on. We love to see what your children 
have been busy doing at home too so please do update Tapestry with your 
own observations. 

 

Mrs Katie Farmer, Mrs Jen Pearce (Class Teachers) 

Mrs Fiona Grogan (Teaching Assistant) 


